
 

 

Date 

 

Dear Parent / Caregiver 

 

Your child___________________   has attended school today not wearing correct uniform or 

bringing a letter of explanation for this. The incorrect item/s  is/are 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

The BOT policy is that all students  will be wearing the full uniform. All students should be 

wearing a school hat during any break and physical education times.  

Please either ensure that your child is in the correct uniform tomorrow, write a letter of 

explanation if there is a valid reason for your child not to be in uniform or ring or visit the 

principal or deputy principal if there is any reason that you are unable to provide your child with 

the correct uniform.  

If your child is not in correct uniform tomorrow and you have not made contact with the school 

there will be consequences for your child as outlined in the school uniform policy attached to this 

letter. If providing a uniform is causing difficulty please contact the Deputy Principal to help arrive 

at a solution so that your child has the correct uniform.  

It is important to us that your child feels part of our school and is able to concentrate on their 

learning without being stressed over uniform. Please let us work together so this can happen.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 



 

 

pp Tania Morrison 

     Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


